
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer, 
 
 
15th January 2024 

 
Year 12/13 Parents Evening - Thursday 1st February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Sixth Form Parents Evening on Thursday 1st 

February 2024 from 4.00pm - 6:30pm. This is your opportunity to discuss your child’s 

progress and achievement with subject tutors at an important time in the academic year. 

Teaching staff will focus on the next steps from the recent PPEs and coursework 

submissions and discuss any strategies for improved performance.  

Meetings will take place face to face in the main school building at Aston Manor Academy 

on Phillips Street, Birmingham, B6 4PZ.  

Details of the location of subject staff will be provided on the evening. 

Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your attendance. 

Should you require any further information; please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully      Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Mr D Preston                                                                            Mrs H Kaur 
Assistant Headteacher KS5                                                     Head of Years 12 and 13 
 
………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply Slip - Parents Evening -Thursday 1st February 2024 
 
 I am able to attend Parents Evening 
 
 I am unable able to attend Parents Evening 
 
Student’s name: ______________________________ Form Group : ________________________  
 
Your name: _______________________________          Signature: ___________________________ 
 


